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Cooling Off
After last month’s trade shows in Arizona and Florida, Debbie and Paul will be cooling off in Oregon and Colorado. 
Come see Debbie at the ORPA conference in Seaside, OR, Sept 20-22, Booth #3, and Paul at the CPRA conference 
in Steamboat Springs, CO, Sept. 22-25, Booth #19.

Don’t Miss the Fun at NRPA!
Join us at Peak Software’s Customer Appreciation Night during NRPA on Wednesday, October 14, from 6-8pm, 
at Lumpy’s Sports Bar located at 145 West Pierpont Ave, SLC (just a couple of blocks from the conference venue), 
phone: (801) 938-3070. Mingle with Peak staff and customers, while enjoying the tasty food and beverages provided 
by Lumpy’s, courtesy of Peak Software. Be sure to mark your calendars for this event!

Peak Software’s Featured Department: Development
Mark Bouley (left in the photo) joined the team in February of 2003, and has been programming for Peak Software 
ever since. Mark is originally from California, where he studied molecular biology before coming to Utah more than 
a decade ago. He enjoys problem solving, and believes that software should be intuitive and as easy to use as possible. 
He has worked on many different projects for Peak, but his primary focus is currently on enhancing the SportsMan 
SQL product, working closely with the support team in addressing customer requests and issues. Outside of work, 
Mark likes to spend time with family and hike the Uintah foothills.

Charlie Warrell (right in the photo) is the owner and one of the original founders of Peak Software, founded in 1992. 
Although he has a degree in mechanical engineering, he chose a career in software, which suits him well. Originally 
from Pennsylvania, he attended college in Vermont, and then headed west to Utah, on sabbatical as a ski bum. Never 
looking back, he’s made his home here in Salt Lake City, at the foot of the beautiful Wasatch mountains.

He’s been writing database applications throughout his entire career. 
He believes his success in the computer world is due to his ability to 
put himself in the user’s shoes, a gift he uses to its full advantage and 
to the benefit of Peak Software and its customers. He doesn’t just like 
to write code, he likes to solve problems, and software’s his tool.

He admits that small business can have its challenges, but he loves 
his role here at Peak. As an integral member of the group, he enjoys 
working together and moving forward as a team. He believes that 
there’s nothing the team can’t do and is always motivated by the lim-
itless opportunity presented every day. Like the rest of the staff here, 
Charlie loves the customers, and thinks nothing is more fun than 
adding some feature or function that makes their lives easier.

As important to Charlie as his profession is his love for adventure. He 
spends as much time as possible in the outdoors, and with his two 
children. On any given day he can be found snow skiing, dirt bike 
riding, camping, boating, or his 
latest high adrenalin hobby: go 
kart racing, all with kids in tow. 
Life is good for Charlie Warrell 
and Peak Software.
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